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To whom it may concern,  
 
I read with great concern the NSW Governments intention to sell the Snowy Hydro Scheme 
and the great lengths they have gone to, to keep their actions a secret.  Thankfully Dr. 
Gordon Moyes has uncovered their devious actions.  The Snowy Hydro Scheme is an 
Australian Icon and must be preserved for all Australians; it MUST NOT be allowed to be sold 
to an overseas interest.  I believe such actions could cause the downfall of the NSW Labor 
Government.   
 
Yours faithfully,  
Rhonda Avasalu 


